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FISCAL NOTE, 80TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 9, 2007

TO: Honorable Harvey Hilderbran, Chair, House Committee on Culture, Recreation, & Tourism 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB2440 by Howard, Donna (Relating to the regulation of commercially operated party boats 
on public water of this state.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Parks and Wildlife Code to regulate commercially operated party boats as 
defined. The bill would require the Texas Parks and Wildlife Commission to set rules to implement 
the new requirements. According to the Texas Parks and Wildlife Department, the requirements of the 
bill could be absorbed within existing resources. To the extent the bill would create new regulations 
for commercially operated boats; no significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated. The bill 
would take immediate effect with two-thirds the vote of all members; otherwise, the bill would take 
effect September 1, 2007.

Costs to municipalities or other political subdivisions with certified marine safety enforcement 
officers to implement the provisions of the bill would depend upon the the rules developed by the 
Parks and Wildlife Commission.
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